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Reflections of an incredible experience 
Armed with our eclipse glasses, we were ready to witness nature’s 
breathtaking spectacle. As the moon gracefully slid across the face 

of the sun, a hush fell over us as we 
watched the solar eclipse in amazement!   



 Employee of the Month 

Happy National Library 
Worker’s Day 

In honor of National Library Worker's Day, 
we took a delightful excursion to our local 
library and gave them a basket filled with a 

variety of treats and goodies for them to 
enjoy!  

Thank You, librarians and staff, for your 
commitment and hard work in keeping our 

library the heartbeat of the community! 

Resident  of the Month 
Ms. Bridgette            

Martin, our hard 
working House-

keeper, has been 
with The Acadian 
for almost three 

years. She resides 
in Crowley and has 

three beautiful 
daughters.  

Ms. Bridgette is               
always going the extra mile to make 

sure our residents are happy! They all 
love her so much! When not working, 

Ms. Bridgette enjoys spending time with 
her family and occasionally trying her 
luck at the casino (LOL)!!   Thank you, 
Ms. Bridgette, for all that you do. We 

truly appreciate you!  

Celebrating Birthdays  
and  Anniversaries 

 
Birthdays are not just about adding another year to 
your life; they're about adding another chapter to 

your journey, another layer to your experiences, and 
another opportunity to celebrate the incredible                   

person you've become. 

Resident Birthdays 
Judy Hollier   05/09 
 

Employee Birthdays 
Clovis Thomas  05/01 
Ramsey Comeaux  05/07 
 

Employee Anniversaries 
Collette Andrus  05/11, 2yrs 
Gene Alleman  05/16, 1yr 
Stephanie Goodwin 05/18, 7yrs 

Ms. Margaret “Bonnie” Matirne 
is truly the friendliest person 
you will ever meet. She has 

been with us for 1 year and has 
showered us all with her love 
and kindness! Ms. Bonnie is 

from Crowley and has 6 chil-
dren. She enjoys spending time 
with her family and participat-
ing in various activities here at 
The Acadian. She is our ray of 
sunshine! Congratulations Ms. 
Bonnie, we are so happy you 

are here with us!  

  

Motherhood: where strength meets tenderness, sacrifice blooms into love, and every 
heartbeat echoes a lifetime of devotion. Happy Mother's Day to the extraordinary 

women who inspire us with their endless love and resilience.  



Our Mission 
Our mission is to operate and manage the highest level of quality independent and assisted living 

communities, providing superior service and unmatched value where residents and their family members 
are shown compassion, understanding, respect, dignity and caring support, and team members feel a sense 

of belonging. 

 

Embracing the Sunshine and Joy 
What a delightful day it was at The Acadian! Residents soaked up the sunshine and 

enjoyed the fresh air while engaging in lively board game sessions and savoring 
refreshing snacks! It’s moments like these that remind us of the beauty of friendship, 

laughter, and the simple joys of life.  



 

Reminders: 
• If you have any family or friends that would like to receive a monthly newsletter and calendar, please let us know. 

If you wish to view the newsletter and calendar online, please visit our website at www.acadianatsouthwind.com.  

• During inclement weather, Wal-Mart trips will be canceled.  

• The covered driveway is for picking up and dropping off only. Please DO NOT leave your vehicle unattended at 

any time. Emergency vehicles need access to this fire lane at all times. Thank you for your cooperation.  

• Any resident in need of transportation for doctor’s appointments, please give your information to the Activity 
Department a MINIMUM OF ONE WEEK before the appointment. Additional charges may apply with less than a 
one week notice.  

• The Acadian would like to remind guests that smoking is prohibited on the front porch and we ask that you please 

kindly discard cigarette butts in a safe manner and not on the ground. Thank you for your cooperation.  
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